
Below is a screen shot from the GSUSA website showing one of the workshops held at their 

2011 annual convention.  “Moving Beyond Diversity to Inclusion,” addressed diversity beyond 

the traditional “gender and ethnicity model” to prepare for a “new world order of 

globalization.”  The relevant text has been highlighted in yellow to make it easier to see.  The 

page can be accessed online here. 

 

 

http://www.girlscouts.org/convention/whats_happening/conversations_of_consequence.asp

